
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

  

2024 December graduation information 

Disclaimer 

This initial graduation notice is sent to all final-year undergraduate and postgraduate 
students, regardless of whether you will be participating in the December 2024 or 
March 2025 graduation ceremonies.  

Please note, that receiving this notice does not confirm your qualifications. This 
communication is intended for informational purposes only and is distributed prior to 
the finalisation of the graduate lists for the ceremonies.  

Qualifying graduands will receive an email notification regarding their graduation status 
on Wednesday, 4 December 2024. Programme and graduate name lists will be made 
available online as from Monday, 9 December 2024. To be eligible for graduation, it is 
essential that you meet all the requirements for your certificate, diploma or degree. 
Please take a moment to verify that all necessary requirements have been fulfilled, as 
errors can occasionally occur. 

Please also note that if you utilise and pass a module during the second assessment 
opportunity (A3 assessment period, which takes place from 21 November to 7 
December 2024), your qualification will be awarded during the March 2025 graduation 
cycle. 

 

 


